Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of 1066 Longmarkers
held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings at 7.45 p.m. on Tuesday 7th May 1996

Present:
Arthur Coleman (in the Chair), Esther Carpenter, Dave Morris, Ernie Spray, Ron Longley, Denis
Coleman and Colin Sinden.

Apologies for Absence:
Apologies were received from Joyce Coleman, Ron Powell and Connie Longley.

Minutes:
The Minutes of the last meeting had been circulated, were taken as read and adopted.

Matters Arising:

John & Yvonne Whittle have accepted Associate Membership and now have their certificates,
purchased two badges and given us a donation of £13.00.

The Chairman has explained our reasons for not changing our Dinner date to Ron Ash and he has
accepted this. '

Financial Report:

All outstanding Dinner monies, donations, badge sales income have been banked with the exception
of £10.00 which has been divided between Arthur and Esther as agreed at the previous meeting.
Receipts for these amounts have been obtained.

Interest of £6.20p has been credited and the Whittle's cheque banked. The Bank balance is now
£583.08p with a few stamps and just over £4.00p in petty cash.

The bank and receipt books were checked and approved.

Dinner Dance 1997:

As instructed at the previous meeting the Chairman has explained to the Wild Oats that we would be
giving them a break this time. They were quite happy with this and said they would come to the
Dinner anyway.

He has also spoken to John King who has agreed to be our Guest of Honour and Speaker.

Wilf Baker is to be asked to propose the Visitors and Ernie Spray or Arthur Coleman to be
Toastmaster.

The Chairman is to visit Joan Knight at the Yelton Hotel to obtain prices, etc. early in September.
Dave Morris has again agreed to print our tickets in time for the F.K.S.C. Autumn Meet and our
thanks are due to him for this.

New Member:

The meeting agreed to invite John Clapp, an old member of the Sittingbourne C.C. and the KS
Fellowship into Associate Membership. John has shown interest in us, has attended our Dinners and
now lives locally.

New President:
A new President is due to be installed at the next Dinner and it was decided that Sid Powell be
offered this honour.

Any Other Business:
As there are only six badges left in stock the Chairman was instructed to obtain a quote for fifty
more, that being the minimum number for any one order.

Next Committee Meeting:
The next Committee Meeting was arranged for Tuesday, October 1st, 1996 to be held at 16 Brading
Close, Hastings at 7.30 p.m.



A}

There being no further business to discuss the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote
of thanks was expressed to the Chair and agreed by all.

The Meeting was closed at 8.20 p.m.

(Chairman of the Committee)



